The Mebraska Holiday Passport is back for its fourth year, and Visit Mebraska is looking for stops! This
mini-Passport will offer approximately 20 unique Holiday stores, experiences and ways to make
memories.

The 2025 program will be slightly different than in previous years. We are still working through the
specifics, but the core of the program remains the same - Passporters iraveling the state and discovering
new destinations during the Holidays. The 2025 program will run from mid-November, 2025 through Jan
11, 2026.

It is essential for potential stops to be open a majority of this time (with exclusions for Thanksgiving,
Chrisimas and New Years).

The last day to apply is August 1, 2025.

Learn more about the Nebraska Holiday Passport at NebraskaPassport.com/holiday. Various holiday
events are scheduled at several of the stops as well, and a calendar of events will be available on the
website. To learn more about the Mebraska Passport program, visit nebraskapassport.com. Passporiers
can follow the fun by joining the Nebraska Passport Pals Facebook group.




